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From: Andre Stuart
Sent: Wednesday, 29 November 2023 10:24 AM
To: Naila D’souza
Cc: Colleen McCorkindale
Subject: Revised consenting strategy for Ohakune
Attachments: 4.2 Recommendation for revised consenting strategy.pdf

Morning Naila, 
 
Just looping you in the on a revised consenting strategy we have for the Shovel Ready Ohakune Social 
Housing Project.   
 
We have revised the consenting strategy to mitigate the programme and funding risks presented by 
opposition to the consent. 
 
The purpose of this email is to keep you informed. Also, please let me know if CIP would like to provide 
feedback on the proposed approach. 
 
Thanks, Andre 
 

 

Andre Stuart 
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